
Oakland University Senate 

  

March 14, 1975 

To: Members of the University Senate 
 
From: Frederick W. Obear, Chairman 
    University Senate Steering Committee 

The Senate meeting of Thursday, March 15 was adjourned during discussion of the fourth item 
on the agenda under old business when a quorum was called and found not to exist. With much
of that agenda remaining for our consideration the Steering Committee has called for a Senate 
meeting from 4-6 p.m. on Thursday, March 20 in the Sunset Room of the Oakland Center. Due 
to a lack of personnel and time and in the interest of economy a new agenda will not be 
prepared. The agenda distributed for the meeting of March 13 will serve as the agenda for this 
meeting. 

I urge that each of you be present so that a lack of quorum does not interrupt our attempts to 
make progress in working through important agenda items. 
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